
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Message from Administration 
Brenda Tyson – principal  

Jennifer Roberts – vice principal 

 

The Twister 
École  TM  Roberts   Elementary   School December 1, 2014 

Thank-you for those who participated in 
the learn-a-thon!  Please have all 

pledges in by December 5, 2014 

Hard to believe that December is almost upon 
us! It has been a busy and fun few months here 

at TM Roberts.  We would like to thank the staff, 
students and parents for all their hard work and 

dedication to their classrooms and school!  

 
Thank-you to everyone who participated in the 
“Be Active” month of November! Students were 

learning about the 5-2-1 program. 
 

5- Eating 5 servings of fruit and vegetables a day 
2- Two hours or less of screen time a day 

1-One hour of physical activity per day 
 

 

Canadian Parents for French 
Congratulations to Ashley Beninger, from 
Mme. Michelle’s class, for being the raffle 

winner for a CPF t-shirt. 
 

 



 

Important  Dates  to  Remember 
 

November 27: PAC Family Movie Night 

November 28: Santa  Claus  Parade 

RED DAY – No School 
 

December 2:            Aaron Meyer - Violin 10:45am 

December 3:              Mass Choir @ 7:30 PM (Alliance                 

Church) 

December 5:              Christmas Shopping Day 

 

December 10: Parents’  Night  Out 

6:00-8:00  PM 

December 8-12: Report  Card  Distribution 

 

December 12: PAC Soup Day! 

       December 16:            Hot Lunch 

December 17: Christmas  Concert AM 

10:30 AM – 1st  performance 

Christmas  Concert  PM   

1:30 PM - 2
n d

performance 

December 18: Last  Day  of  School 

Band Concert 1:45pm  

          December 19           RED DAY – No School 

Dec 20- Jan 4th Winter-Break 

December 25: Merry Christmas! 

January   1: Happy New Year! 

January 5th: Back to school! 

January 1 4 th: PAC Meeting 6:30pm  

Christmas Concert 
Mrs.  Ericksen  and  other  classroom 
teachers are well into preparing for our 
annual Christmas Concert, which will be 

held on Wednesday, December 17th. 

All students will participate in an AM 

performance and PM performance. 

Please note the following information for 

the concert: 

 

Date: Wednesday, December 17th 

10:45 AM  Performance  One 

1:30   PM Repeat Performance 

 
Parents are invited to attend one concert 

time as space is limited for 

accommodating a large audience. 

 
Cost: Canned/Dry Good donation to 

the Salvation Army 

Cash Donation in support of TM 

Music Program 
 

Mass Choir 
 

The Mass Choir Event takes place 

Wednesday, December 3th, 7:30 at the 
Alliance   Church. 

A reminder that students who are 

participating with Mass Choir will be 

attending  a  morning  rehearsal at  the 

Alliance  Church  on Wednesday  morning. 

Parents are asked to ensure that their 

son/daughter is at the church by 7:00 PM. 

The performance begins at 7:30 PM. 

 
Entry into the Mass Choir is by donation 

of dry goods/food and cash donation. 

We are all looking forward to seeing our 

TM students make us proud! 

 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parents’ Night Out 
“Our Christmas Gift to You” 

 
The staff at TM Roberts would like to say “thank you” to the amazingly supportive families that call TM Roberts home. 
As a token of our appreciation for all that you do we’d like to give you a night out on the town, with no worries about 

child care. 
On Wed. Dec. 10, from 6:00-8:00 p.m., staff will be here to watch your children while you go out for coffee, or 

Christmas shopping, or…home to a quieter house! 
The children will have a choice of fun activities to do here. A healthy snack will be provided, but not dinner. You can 
drop them off and pick them up at anytime through the evening. Please fill out the attached form, tear off, and send 

back to school as soon as you know if you intend accepting this gift. 

 
Family Name:     

 

Number of children coming:      
(must be toilet-trained)

 


